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AND EXPERIMENTAL MEANS(CHINESE EDITION)

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aBer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-07-01 Pages: 179 Publisher: Higher Education Press title:
national quality courses Speaker textbooks supporting books: University computer-based learning and
experimental guidance (3rd edition) (with CD-ROM) Original : 21.60 yuan Author: Publisher: Higher Education
Press Publication Date: July 1. 2012 ISBN: 9.787.040.349.948 words: Pages: 179 Edition: 3 Binding: Paperback:
Weight: 340 g Editor's Choice National Excellent courses Speaker textbooks supporting book: University
computer-based learning and experimental guidance (3) applies to the teaching of the ordinary institutions of
higher learning basic computer courses. either with the main textbook supporting the use. also can be used as
a computer application beginners Shangjishijian self-reference book. Executive Summary. National Excellent
Courses Speaker textbook with matching book: University of computer-based learning and experimental
guidance (3) University Computer Basic (3) supporting learning and experimental guidance materials. and with
learning and experimentation guiding disc. The book content is divided into two parts. the first part of the study
guide chapter. a brief introduction to the main content of each chapter and key points. highlighting learning
points and methods of guidance: The second part is the experimental guidance articles. arranged according to
the teaching content 10 The basic experiment. six guidance to expand experimental and innovative experiments
highlight the practical application case. Supporting learning and experimental guidance disc includes Part 3
content the Basics. application papers and training papers. Fundamentals and application of articles mainly
assisted guidance for the various chapters of the main textbook content. including study guides.
troubleshooting. expand knowledge. exercises 6 part of the contents of the resolution. material resources and
auxiliary resources. Training articles integrated knowledge. had been scheduled for 16 training cases. easy to
learn and master the knowledge of...
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